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STOCKBRIDGE HEALTH CENTRE

       GREEN PRACTICE

JULY  2011

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR OUR PATIENTS
Our current computer software programme is due to be changed in late August 2011.  This change is something which ALL NHS Lothian practices are undergoing during 2011/2012.

We are migrating our current system (GPass)  to the new software system, Vision (INPS), http://www.inps4.co.uk.   During the transition period disruption to appointments, prescribing and results service is to be expected, but we will continue to offer a service which we meet the medical need  of our patients.
Appointments:    to facilitate the smooth transition period we intend therefore to offer patients ‘on the day’ appointments ONLY for the period 18 August until 30 August 2011.   When you telephone our appointment line (0131 260 9226)  please be aware that you will be offered an appointment time for that day only.  We would appreciate your co-operation therefore in not telephoning to book advance appointments for any routine reviews, smear tests,  etc until the new appointments system is fully in place, i.e. phone for these after 1 September when our advance appointment books under the new system will be in place.
Repeat prescription requests:   please order slightly earlier than usual if your medication is due to run out around the period 15 August to 1 September.  
Results:  These will be available in the usual manner – with the exception of Thursday 25  August 2011 – when we will have no computer access that  morning to the system.    Result line normal opening times:    9.15am to  1pm and 2pm to 6pm  Monday to Friday, on  0131 260 9227

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused by the disruption during this very challenging period.   
Please also ‘bear’  with  both clinicians and adminisative staff whilst we ‘get to grips’ with a totally new/different system.

Many thanks for your help and forbearance:   
Drs Sayers, Reid, Richards, Martin, Lamb and Keane
		   �








